County of St.Paul

5015-49 Ave

St.Paul, AB

Dear Steve Upham

Halloween is once again knocking on our doors and the St. Paul Spooktacular is once more taking shape. As in year's past, this Halloween event is set up to promote a safe and fun event for our community and the communities in the surrounding local area. This year we are partnered once again with the St. Paul Special Olympics, who are doing the concession, and new this year the Heinsburg Students Against Distructive Decisions Or SADD are going to be doing the Kids Carnival Games. All proceeds made by those organizations, go to help fund theie projects throught the year. The proceeds from the Williams Haunted House are split 50/50 between Hayin' in the 30's and Jumpstart this year.

We are appoaching the County once again to help support this event by way of donation so that we may purchase supplies to build the Haunted House. The Town of St.Paul generously donates the use of the Rec Center for the entire week it takes to set up, makes a cash donation for supplies, as well as collects the safe and sweet treats to hand out to the trick or treaters, and we are hoping the County can also support this event with a donation to the Williams' Haunted House. Sponsors will be recognized the evening of the event as well as a thank you in the paper after the event.

We would also like to invite the County Councellors to come for a private viewing with the Town of St. Paul Councellors on Friday Oct 30th at 2:00pm to see what your donation helps put together.

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours Truly,

Brad and Oralee Williams

Williams' Haunted House

Box 1082, St. Paul AB, T0A 3A0

P: 780-210-0725 or 780-210-0723

